Official Meeting Notice and
Election Ballot 2017

For Members in Good Standing of
Jamestown Audubon Society, Inc.

The Annual Meeting of the Jamestown Audubon
Society, Inc. has been called for 6:45 p.m.
September 25, 2017. Consider the information
submitted with this ballot. Mark the selections
with your choice, then sign and date the ballot.
Return it by folding and taping so that the
Audubon address is showing on the outside and
by affixing a first class postage stamp.

The ballot must be postmarked no later than
September 18, 2017; or bring it with you on
September 25, 2017 at:

Audubon Community Nature Center

1600 Riverside Road

Jamestown, NY 14701.

For Election:

Directors (Five seats available):
[0 Amber Grekalski for 1st term
[0 Timothy Piotrowski for 1st term
[0 Joseph Roliman for 1st term
O Tim Smeal for 1st term

O (writein)

15t Resolution of the Constitution and By-Laws
[0 For [ Against
2" Resolution of the Constitution and By-Laws

O For [O Against

Signature:

Name (Print)

Date:

Amber Grekalski

Amber has been employed at United Way of
Southern Chautauqua County as the Resource
Development Coordinator since 2015. Amber
graduated from Jamestown Community College
and received her Associates in Business
Administration then continued to Saint
Bonaventure University where she received her
Bachelor’s degree in Business Administration and
Master’s degree in Integrated Marketing
Communications. Amber is a member of the
Chautauqua Leadership Network and serves on
the Jamestown Young Professionals Board and
the Jamestown Center City Development
Corporation Board.

Timothy Piotrowski

Tim is an associate professor in the Civil
Engineering Technology program at Alfred State
SUNY College of Technology, joining that
institution in 2008. Previously he had worked for
the Jamestown office of Habiterra Architects and
earned his architectural license in 2006. Other
local positions he has held included Facilities
Director at WCA Hospital and Project Manager
with Barnes Construction in Falconer. After high
school, Tim did a four-year tour with the U.S. Navy
and then obtained his undergraduate degrees in
surveying and civil engineering technology from
Penn State University. Later in his career, he did
his graduate work in civil engineering construction
management at the University of Buffalo. Tim
enjoys his family hobby farm and woodlot in Busti,
NY, along with hunting, fishing, and hiking. He
recently participated in the yearlong, bee-keeping
program at Audubon.

Joseph Rollman

Joe is a life-long resident of Chautauqua
County and is a registered Landscape Architect
and local business owner. Prior to starting up
his own design practice (Leaf+Stone Landscape
Architecture) and becoming a co-owner of a
local site construction and stonemasonry
company (Ground Control and Sivak
Stonemasonry), Joe was an associate partner
with Clark Patterson Lee where he oversaw and
managed a wide array of projects for municipal,
commercial, institutional and private clients. He
earned his degree in Landscape Architecture
from the Pennsylvania State University, College
of Arts and Architecture and has a passion for
sustainable site design and master planning.
Additionally, he has a strong background in
native plant communities, storm water
management, site development, and is a
certified professional in erosion and sediment
control (CPESC).

Tim Smeal

Tim is the current Director of Development at
the Jamestown Community College Foundation.
A native of East Aurora, NY, he graduated with
a BS in business communications from Grove
City College. Following college, Tim settled in
Chautauqua County, and following a series of
unfulfilling sales/marketing jobs, worked with
several non-profit organizations including
Chautauqua Institution, Chautauqua Theater
Company, the Arts Council for Chautauqua
County and, most recently, Reg Lenna Center
for the Arts.

Tim also serves on the Child Advocacy Program
of Chautauqua County’s board of directors.



Your Voice Counts

Please complete and return this ballot. Fold
the letter so the address shows, tape the
loose end, place a stamp on it and send by
mail. You are also welcome to stop by and
drop your ballot off at the Nature Center.
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